
SCHOOL HOUSE NEWS 
 
April 1  Information Session – Prospective families  10:30 AM Library 
  School Liturgy 10:30 AM  
April 2  Crazy Dress Down Day 
April 3  Spring Musical  8:00 PM  BSA 
April 4  Spring Musical  8:10 PM  BSA 
April 5  Royals Clean Up 
April 6  Spring Uniforms 
April 7  7th Grade Parent Meeting 7:00 PM  Cafeteria 
April 8  PTA Meeting 8:15 AM  Cafeteria 
  BWF Dress Down 8th Grade 
April 9  Holy Thursday 

12:05 Dismissal 
  Prayer Service 11:00 AM  Church 
  NO EDP 
April 10  Good Friday 
  No School 
April 13- Easter Recess 
April 17 
April 20  School Resumes 
April 21  Class Pictures 
  Spring Sports Pictures 
  First Eucharist Practice 
April 22  BWF Dress Down 7th Grade 
  5th Grade Parent Meeting  7:00 PM  Cafeteria 
April 23  SJAA Meeting 7:00 AM Library 
  BWF Dress Down 6th Grade 
  First Eucharist Practice  
April 24  Spelling B 8:30/9:00 AM  Cafeteria 
  Progress Reports 
  Social Grades 5,6,7 
April 25  First Eucharist   9:30AM  Church 
             11:30 AM 
April 27  Book Fair begins 
  The Brothers Night 
April 28  First Eucharist practice 
April 29  Class of ’09 Day 
  Open Classroom Night 7:00-8:00 PM   
April 30  First Eucharist Practice 
  ARF Dress Down Grades 6,7,8 
  Development Meeting 7:00 PM  Business Office 
 
NOTES 
Spring Uniforms – Beginning April 6 students are no longer required to wear the school sweaters indoors.  
However, during the months of April and early May the building quite often is cool.  If a covering is 
needed, the only one that may be worn is the school sweater.  Boys may wear the uniform shorts. 
 
Class Parents’ Meetings – 5th and 7th grade students do not attend these meetings.  It is important that at 
least one parent attend the meeting.  The discussions revolve around transition into Middle School and 
High School. 
 
Pictures – All students receive a class picture.  Spring Athletes are to bring their uniforms to school and 
will change into them for the team pictures. 



Dismissal Pick-up – For safety purposes, please do not double park on Broad Street or beckon your child to 
cross the street from the other side. 
 
Yearbook Reservations – Grades 6 and 7 will be collected from April 20-April 30.  Remaining Yearbooks 
will be offered to 5th grade as of May 1.  Cost $20.  8th grade yearbooks are included in the Graduation Fee. 
RBC Construction Update – During April the preparations will be made for the footings and foundation to 
be put in place. Also dirt will be arriving.  The playground area will be fenced in for safe play.   
 

 
WISHING YOU A BLESSED EASTER! 


